
Pamela Grondin
Village Center Auto Care/Scarborough Maine

Members of the Health and Human Services Commeette:
On behalf of all of the employees at Village Center Auto Care in Scarborough, Maine,
I am writing to ask that you vote against the ban of menthol/flavored tobacco in LD 
1550.  The sale of menthol cigarettes has a substantial impact on our business.  Many 
customers come into my store to buy cigarettes but wind up making additional 
purchases as well while they are here.  Recently, it has come to my attention that LD 
1550 would ban menthol.  I am writing you today to ask that you oppose this bill.
Our business and the jobs of the people that work with me will be at risk if LD 1550 
becomes a law.  The unintended consequences of this legislation will hurt our 
families, our community, and our company.  Please support the hard-working men 
and women that depend on selling menthol to provide for our families.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Pamela Grondin
Village Center Auto Care, Owner
239 US RTE 1
Scarborough, ME 04070


